
Berkshire Conservation District Annual Meeting Announcement, March 
3, 2021 

In accordance with the requirements of M.G.L. c. 30A §§ 18 through 25, this will serve 
as Public Notice that a representative of the State Commission for Conservation of Soil, 
Water & Related Resources will oversee and administer the Berkshire Conservation 
District’s virtual on-line annual meeting and conduct the election of supervisors for the 
district. 

The virtual meeting to conduct the Berkshire Conservation District Annual Meeting will 
be held on March 3, 2021 starting at 5:00 p.m.  The agenda will include;  
  

• Review of 2020 District accomplishments, Annual Report 
• Election of Supervisors 

• Regular District business meeting 

  
Nominations of candidates for Supervisor, Associate and Junior Associate positions 
may be made by the petition of land occupiers of the district, delivered to the State 
Commission via email at Thomas.anderson@mass.gov  and/or by any land occupier 
present at the on-line meeting.  Voting will be by open roll call. 
  
Registration in advance is required. Email your request for the link 
to  berkshireconservationdistrict@gmail.com.  After registering, you will receive a 
confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting 
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